












Critical reminders for private sector engaging 
in humanitarian relief
The UN Secretary-General encourages companies 
to coordinate their response efforts with the United 
Nations and the affected Government in order to 
ensure coherence with priorities set by national 
authorities and to minimize gaps and duplications 
with the other responders. All responders are 
encouraged to source supplies locally whenever 
possible to help stimulate the economy and speed 
up recovery.

For any additional questions or information please contact OCHA Private Sector Section at pss@un.org

All response activities should be guided by the 
humanitarian principles of humanity, impartiality,
neutrality and independence. Stakeholder engage-
ment is key to corporate engagement in humani-
tarian response. Relief efforts succeed when they 
collaboratively mobilize civil society.

Business contributions to UN response efforts must 
comply with the Guidelines on Cooperation between 
the United Nations and the Business Sector 
www.business.un.org/en/documents/guidelines
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